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The Board of Millennium has announced today that Mr. Scott Alomes, CEO Millennium, 
has tendered his resignation and will be leaving Millennium at the end of March. 

Mr. Alomes was recruited almost 12 months ago to lead the continued stabiliation of 
the business, develop a fully integrated strategy based on compliance, good 
governance, growth and cost containment, ensure various projects were delivered, 
initiate necessary policy and procedural infrastructure especially in compliance, 
update and refine a variety of operational procedures and undertake a critical cost 
review. These, amongst other matters, have been achieved and Mr Alomes is keen to 
move onto his next challenge. 

Mr. Royce Galea will be the interim CEO and Managing Director. Having been one of 
the Founders of the business he is very familiar with the customers, staff and strategy 
and will continue to drive the business forward on the platform already established. 
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